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The usual papers and teachers’ helps have been 
distributed as in termer years.

The Rev. Prof. Campbell’s Bible Class for teachers 
is still in active operation, and we cannot commend 
it too highly as an efficient means of acquiring the 
lesson, as well as the right method of imparting 
spiritual knowledge to the scholars, and we trust 
that all who can will avail themselves of this great 
privilege.

The Annual Soiree, held on the 6th February, was 
very successful, there being an unusually large 
attendance of scholars and friends.

Our annual Pic-nic, which was to have been held 
in the latter part of June, but owing to the inclem­
ency of the weather did not take place till the 
beginning of July, was held at the “ Isle Gros Bois,” 
Taylors Church Sunday School being with us on 
invitation. The weather was all that could be 
desired, and a very enjoyable day was spent. 
Amusements and games were provided for the 
children, the latter being very well contested. All 
arrived safely home, well pleased with the day’s 
enjoyment, although we all regretted the absence of 
our pastor, who had left for his native land a few 
days before.

The teachers also provided a magic lantern enter­
tainment, in October, towhich the children of Taylors 
Church Sunday School were invited. A very 
pleasant evening was spent. The thanks of the 
teachers are due to Messrs. Donald and Thompson, 
who conducted the entertainment.

The monthly business meetings of the teachers have 
been held regularly throughout the year, with a fair 
average attendance, in addition to which our teacher’s
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